
ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

AGENDA ITEM MEMO 

REGULAR MEETING 

  

SUBJECT: Ordinance Amending Section 6-46 of the Municipal Code of the City of Rochelle to 

Delete One Class R-1 Liquor License, One Class R-2 Liquor License, and One Class B 

Liquor License 
 

Staff Contact: Rose Huéramo, City Clerk 

 

Summary: Holiday Inn Express at 1240 Dement Rd and; El Tapatio at 1310 N. 7th St. notified the City 

Clerk they would not be renewing their liquor licenses. Holiday Inn Express may consider reapplying for the year 

2023. El Tapatio notified the City Clerk they permanently closed their restaurant effective December 19, 2021.  

 

The liquor license for Rusty’s Slots at 901 S. 7th St. was approved March 22, 2021. The last contact Mr. Stevens 

had with former Clerk Messer was August of 2021. There have been no updates with the business moving 

forward. City of Rochelle does not allow any open inactive liquor license.  

 

The Liquor Commissioner, Mayor Bearrows, has no objection to the deletion of all three liquor licenses. This 

action will result in a total of zero Class R-1 liquor licenses, three Class R-2 liquor licenses, and ten Class B liquor 

licenses in the City of Rochelle. 

 

Recommendation: Approve an Ordinance Amending Section 6-46 if the Municipal Code of the City of 

Rochelle to Delete One Class R-1 Liquor License, One Class R-2 Liquor License, and One Class B Liquor 

License. 

 

Supporting Documents: 

Approve an Ordinance Amending Section 6-46 if the Municipal Code of the City of Rochelle to Delete One Class 

R-1 Liquor License, One Class R-2 Liquor License, and One Class B Liquor License 


